
 

 

 

June 22, 2021 

Good evening and welcome to our final Board Meeting of this unprecedented school year.  

I have two items on the Board Chair Report tonight. 

With yesterday being Indigenous Peoples Day, I wanted to provide you with an update on the Community Hub 
for Indigenous Learning and the community engagement visioning sessions at Stride Elementary. 

As highlighted in the project proposal: 

As a district we have 



 

It has been a full school year of virtual meetings and adapted operations. But this year, like every other, 
trustees have been privileged to virtually celebrate the many incredible accomplishments of our students and 
staff in public education. We have seen the resiliency and fortitude of students and look forward to virtual 
graduation ceremonies this week. 

This year was only possible because of the dedicated staff at school and district sites who been able to 
provide a sense of normalcy in a year that was anything but normal. While the words "thank you" feel wholly 
inadequate, on behalf of the Board, I want to thank all our staff for everything that they have done to make 
this highly unusual school year a success. 

Thank you to our school staff and administrators for adjusting to safety protocols and updated Public Health 


